

To: EAHP Member Presidents and Delegates

Subject: Has your hospital considered hosting European placements?


Dear EAHP Member Presidents and Delegates,

Today EAHP is opening a recruitment call to hospital pharmacies across Europe to consider joining the EAHP-EPSA Internship Platform.

The platform is a unique collaboration between EAHP and the European Pharmaceutical Students’ Association (EPSA) that enables hospital pharmacies to offer students and young pharmacists from other European countries the opportunity of gaining cross-border practice experience.

Through the platform, students and young pharmacists can take up short periods of internship from a current choice of 198 hospital pharmacies located in 7 countries. The platform has proved to be sufficiently popular with applicants that a need has been identified to grow the number of pharmacy sites offering placements.

Any hospital pharmacy located in one of the member states of the Council of Europe may get involved via the completion of a short application form available via on the Student section of the EAHP website.

http://www.eahp.eu/students/eahp-epsa-internship-platform/how-can-your-hospital-get-involved 

Through the updated internship platform section of the EAHP website you can also read a range of positive testimonies from hospitals that have participated so far.

http://www.eahp.eu/students/eahp-epsa-internship-platform/testimonies-faqs 

Please do:
· share information about the platform with your membership; and,
· consider offering placement in your hospital.

I hope you will agree with me, that offering such opportunities to young pharmacists and soon-to-be pharmacists, is a good investment in the future of our profession. 

Kind regards,

Aida Batista,
Director of Professional Development
The European Association of Hospital Pharmacists (EAHP)
